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19 April 2018

Dear Parents / Carers

MUSIC CLUB - THURSDAYS 3.10PM — 4.15PM
Year 1 & 2 pupils only

Miss Angell will be running Music Club for Year 1 and 2 pupils starting on Thursday 3 Ma
2018 with the last one on Thursday 14 June 2018. We have reduced the length of the
clubs this term, as with the warmer weather we feel the children want to be at
home/outside playing. It is a busy term for teachers with special events and report writing
too.

Please can you have the slips back by Friday 27 April and we will pick the first 15 from a
hat as we feel this will be fairer way of deciding.

Please remember that children will need to be collected from school by a responsible
adult. If you cannot pick your child up yourself please inform the school office before
3.00pm

Yours sincerely
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Mrs J North
Headteacher
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